## FINHAM PARK 2

A Mathematics & Computing College



O/Administration/Letters 2015-16

28 January 2016

Dear Parent/ Carer

## Parent/ Carer Information Evening - Thursday, 11 February 2016

Now that we are almost half-way through the academic year, I would like to invite you to a brief parents' meeting at Finham Park School to share various interesting and exciting information with you (this is not to be confused with parents' meetings with subject teachers after half term!).

The evening is to share with you the plans for the Land Registry building that we will be moving into in September 2016. There will also be input from our Head of Key Stage 3 for English and Mathematics who will give you useful information and tips on how you can support your child in these two extremely important subject areas.

The meeting will be held in the Finham Park School Theatre from 6:00 - 7:00pm, on Thursday, 11 February.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support throughout the year. I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Your sincerely

Russell Plester Headteacher

